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The winter of 2015‐2016 was one of the weƩest winters on record in Western Washington 

and it took its toll on Jefferson County roads.  County staff and contractors worked all winter 

and into the early summer to keep county roads passable and repair damage.  These photos 

show some, but not all of the sites, damaged during this season.  The County has recovered 

some of its costs for this damage from the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) 

and the Federal Highway AdministraƟon (FHWA) and is conƟnuing to work with FEMA for 

addiƟonal assistance. 

Jefferson County Public Works 360.385.9160 

9/12/16 

623 Sheridan Street, Port Townsend, WA  98368 

Upper Hoh Road MP 9.7 – Repair Underway Oil City Road MP 8.8 – Repair Underway 

Undie Road Deep‐Seated 

Landslide Damage –  

February 2016 


